
Corrigendum Notice 

 

Under the National Quality Assurance Program, NHSRC had Planned the External 

Assessor Refresher Training on 02nd April 2022, between 9:00 AM to 2:30 PM. Due to 

certain unavoidable circumstances Refresher Training has been postponed and  

rescheduled on 23rd April 2022, between 9:00 AM to 2:30 PM. 

 


